
                                                                                                                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

CERTIFICATION OF COMPLIANCE 
October 15, 2024 

 
 
Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Kansas City hereby certifies that it is compliant with the requirements set 
forth in the Consolidated Appropriations Act, 2021 (PL 116-260), Div. BB, Sec. 201: Increasing 
Transparency By Removing Gag Clauses on Price and Quality Information. 

If you have questions, please contact your Blue KC sales representative. 


